
February 5, 2024

Support for HB 4148

Our advisory council includes representatives from more than twenty-five federal, state, and
local agencies, trail user groups, outdoor industry and tourism partners, and volunteer
organizations. We represent walkers, bikers, runners, paddlers, equestrians, adaptive
equipment users, skiers, snowmobilers, and motorized trail enthusiasts.

We are writing today to share our support for the HB 4148 wildlife package.

We believe this package of program investments is critical for protecting Oregon wildlife now
and for generations to come. We are eager to continue partnerships with the agencies,
non-profits, and community leaders involved to ensure recreation and transportation planning
take into account what both human communities and wildlife need to thrive.

Thank you for your leadership,

Stephanie Noll,
Director, Oregon Trails Coalition
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